
James Mackovjak 
P.O. Box 63 

Gustavus, Alaska  99826 
Lituya@gmail.com 

907-308-4038 
 

December 15, 2024 
 
City Council 
City of Gustavus, Alaska 
 

I took this photo of seven vehicles parked by folks who were hiking on DeBoer lands on the 
afternoon of December 15. Note that the weather wasn’t especially nice. That folks still 
choose to hike illustrates the popularity of hiking on the DeBoer lands and the importance 
of public access to these lands. 

 

 

mailto:Lituya@gmail.com

